All-Party Parliamentary Group for the United Kingdom Clive Betts MP
House of Commons

London
SWI1A OAA

The Hague, 18 February 2009

Dear collegue,

[t was brought to our attention that Geert Wilders, Member of the House of
Representatives, was recently denied entry to the United Kingdom. The
members of the Dutch All-Party Parliamentary Group would like to express
their concerns and regrets about this matter. We urgently request that you do all
you can to ensure that Mr. Wilders can freely entry your country, should he
wish to do so in the future.

Yours sincerely,

Antoinette Vietsch

Chair of the All-Party Parliamentary Group for the United Kingdom
House of Representatives of the States General
The Netherlands
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